TOWN OF SAMPSON SPECIAL MEETING 11 April 2016

A Special Meeting of the Sampson Town Board was called to order on Monday, 11 April 2016 at 8:00 A.M. Meeting notices were posted in the three designated places. The meeting was called to order by Chairman Richardson. Supervisors King and Trowbridge along with patrolman Bill Richardson were in attendance. There were no guests.

The purpose of the meeting was to complete the annual road inspection of all town roads using the State of Wisconsin Department of Transportation PASER (Pavement Surface Evaluation and Rating) criteria and review road project for the 2016 TRIP funding, future culvert replacement and road maintenance.

Inspection areas of concern were noted to be as follows:

- Grading required on many of the town roadways.
- Mowing and brushing needs to be completed throughout the township
- Replace various road signs need to be replaced
- Proposed 2016 TRIP Project will be to overlay a one mile section of 100th St including 1/10th of a mile grinding on north end.
- Pot holes need to be filled on various roads

After the completion of the trip, in which the majority of the roads were inspected, a motion was made by Chairman Richardson to adjourn the meeting. Supervisor King seconded the motion and all present voted aye. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 11:45 A.M.

Notes provided by Patrolman Richardson

Veda Reed, Clerk